
Report from Immediate Past Delegate                                              Elaine R.

Spring Assembly:  May 19, 2012

Since becoming the IPD, Immediate Past Delegate, I have written and submitted five newsletter 
articles for the Northern Hi Lights with the focus on the suggested theme from our newsletter 
editor, Gwenne.

In March, I attended the 34th NERD meeting in Mystic, CT. along with Connie D. and Anne F. 
both past NYN delegates. The purpose of the meeting is to welcome the incoming panel of 
delegates from our North East Region and to help them prepare for their first World Service 
Conference. This is an opportunity for the new Panel #51 delegates to meet the other current 
delegates from the region; so that when they arrive at their first WSC there will be some familiar 
faces. 

It is also an opportunity for all current and past delegates to hear an update from our current 
Regional Trustee Anne F. a past NYN Delegate and our current Regional Trustee. Anne is 
currently in her first three year term as a regional trustee. We are all eager to hear what is happening 
at the WSO.

I have reviewed the materials for the New GR meeting, created a packet of materials and held my 
first “New GR” meeting at 8am this morning. These meetings are held at each Assembly on 
Saturday morning at 8am; if you missed this morning meeting, please plan on attending the meeting 
in the fall. Be sure to get you packet of materials today if you are a new GR and missed the 
meeting. “ We want you to succeed” and I hope this packet of information and the meeting will 
help you have a good experience as your group’s GR.

Any questions?


